
Voicemail for Monday, November 26th, 2012 

 

Report cards have been sent home with students this afternoon.  We would ask that you review them, 

and please sign the envelope and return at your earliest convenience.   

Parent Teacher conferences will be held on Thursday, November 29th from 4 to 7 pm and again on Friday 

morning from 9 to 11 a.m.  These are not by appointment.  If you are unable to attend at these times, 

please do not hesitate to contact teachers to make arrangements for an alternate meeting time.  You 

can call the school at 849-5515, or e-mail the teacher directly.  E-mail addresses are available on the 

school website (as below): 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/1929/Pages/default.aspx 

During Parent teacher conference times, we will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair in our cafeteria.  The 

times for this are also 4- 7pm on Thursday evening, November 29th and again on Friday morning, 

November 30th from 9 to 11 a.m. 

As a result of Parent Teacher Conferences and Professional Learning activities for school staff on Friday, 

there is no school for students on Friday, November 30th. 

Harry Miller Middle School hoodies are available for order.  The order form is attached to this e-mail and 

sample hoodies are available to try on for sizing purposes.  Orders will be placed next Tuesday, 

December 4th, so that they are ready before Christmas break.  The cost is $30.50 and if students would 

like an activity logo included, there is an extra charge of $5.00 .  The sample sizes will be in the office 

area during parent teacher conference times as well. 
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